
East Greenbush – The Town of East Greenbush and Town of 

North Greenbush, in partnership with the Capital District 
Transportation Committee (CDTC), invite the public to 
participate in the first public meeting for the US Route 4 
Corridor Study. The first meeting will take place on Monday, 
March 27, 2023 at 6:30pm, and will be held both in-person at 
the Defreestville Fire Department (350 N Greenbush Rd, Troy, 
NY 12180) and via Zoom. If you registered for Zoom prior to 
postponing, no need to re-register!

Public Meeting #1
March 27, 2023 at 6:30pm, Defreestville Fire 

Department with Zoom option 
350 N Greenbush Rd, Troy, NY 12180

Can’t make the meeting? 
Take the online survey to 
share your thoughts and 

ideas!

US Route 4 Corridor Study

Project website www.nyroute4study.com

Scan the QR code to visit the 
project website to register for 
the Zoom meeting and to take 

the online survey.

Due to weather, postponed to 
Monday, March 27, 2023 at 6:30pm 

http://www.nyroute4study.com/
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